
VETRANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY 

DEPARTMENT OF CONNECTICUT 

 “BUDDY” POPPY & VFW NATIONAL HOME PROGRAM 
BULLETIN #3 - JULY 2024 

VFW NATIONAL HOME HEALTH & HAPPINESS FUND 

The VFW National Home receives no government funding for the 

campus or the programs. Contributions to the Health & Happiness 

Fund support the following at the National Home. 

• Christmas Gifts 

• Graduation Gifts 

• Maintenance of Auxiliary-sponsored buildings 

• Emergency repairs and renovations 

 

DON’T PUT IT OFF – SEND YOUR CONTRIBUTION OF 

.10 CENTS PER MEMBER 

OR CONSIDER INCREASING IT TO 

.25 CENTS PER MEMBER 

Auxiliary donations can be made online in Malta or by mail.  

Individual gifts also accepted. If mailing, send to: 

VFW Auxiliary National Headquarters 

Attn: Health & Happiness Donations 

406 W. 34th Street, 10th Floor 

Kansas City, MO  64111 

 “From Our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Our Veterans” 

“Never Forget the Difference You Make” 

 

Virginia Livernoche 

“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home, Chairman, Dept. of CT 


